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CIRCULAR FOR PARENT

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.4 Date- 08.04.2022
To: Parents (Class 7 graduating to Class 8)

From: The Principal

Subject: Updates on New Academic Session 2022-23

Dear Parents,

As informed earlier through a broadcast message, the new academic session will be commencing
from 11™ April 2022, Monday.

During the three weeks of the new academic year before the summer vacation, the focus of the
sessions will be to set rigour on the required learning skills and start with foundational concepts for
the new academic year.

We would like to share a few details related to the start of class 8:
1) Time Table: Please find below the link to the student timetable. The same will also be uploaded
on the HRT GC for students to refer.
Class 8- Timetable

2) Textbook Notebook List: Please find below the link to the textbook notebook list. The
information regarding the book collection date will be shared shortly.
Class 8- Textbook Notebook List

In case of any query and clarification you may choose to approach the HRT or subject teachers during
the Year end PTM.

Looking forward to a wonderful beginning and wishing you all an eventful academic year.

Best regards,

Altepe Lt
Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xrC3_hokgJBTSBBDSEzPW7hEFVSscCxp/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xmgAq1lL5f8cvhIE1RX0dn4jjgsxDBgU/view?usp=sharing

